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Meetings

DCDC meets monthly in the DCDC
office on Main Street the second
Monday of each month at 4:00 p.m.
All meetings are open to the public,
but topics to be brought to the
Board's attention, must be placed
on the meeting agenda in advance.

About DCDC

DCDC stands for Dunlap
Community Development
Corporation. It was formed in 1991
as a 501(c)(6) organization with the
purpose of enhancing the economic
environment of Dunlap and
improving the quality of life for its
citizens. DCDC also works with
local government and other
institutions in Dunlap to support
the development of the Dunlap
community in order to sustain and
expand business endeavors.
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MEET US IN DUNLAP FOR THE 4TH!

With Dunlap's annual 4th of July parade and park
celebration quickly approaching, the 4th of July
Committee has been focused on organizing and
otherwise ensuring the success of the event!

This event requires an immense amount of volunteers
to pull it off! Over 50 volunteers will be stationed at
the ticket stand and various inflatables thorughout
the duration of the event, as well as heading up the
parade and pulling the kiddie train. (This does not include the valunteers

at the Car Show, the foodstand, the Fun Run, etc.!) Park and parade volunteers
will be giving a free wristband and volunteer t-shirt. These t-shirts are
generously sponsored by Klein Senior Insurance and CRF Consulting!

With a major construction project on
Dunlap's Main Street, the committee
and the City of Dunlap have been
closely monitoring the progress. At this
time, no determinations have been
made about rerouting the parade. If
necessary to do so, those
determinations will be made closer to
the 4th.

o Jayne Klein, Becky Greenwood, and Jennifer
The event will kick-off as usual, on July  sajlors of Kiein Senior Insurance, wearing their

3rd, with an ice cream social, golf sponsored shirtsin2024.
tournament and street dance.

On the morning of the 4th, the Fun Run/Walk will take place. The Kiddie Parade
will begin at 10:30 a.m. at the Dunlap Post Office, followed by the regular parade
which begins at 11:00, starting at the 4 County Fair.

Following the parade, visitors can enjoy the Silver
Fox Auto Show and many fun activities in the park.
The pool and golf course will be open for portions of
the day as well.

Boyer Valley Music will be serving food, and two
wn_w.wﬂ foodtrucks will be on site dishing up sweet treats.
Enjoy the park festivities until 3:00 p.m. Then watch
for the fireworks to begin at dusk at Pleasant View
Park!
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JULY 3RD

4 Person Best Ball Tournament - 9 Holes
3:00 p.m. - Registration
4:00 p.m. - Tee Off - Dunlap Golf Course

Ice Cream Social
5:00 - 7:00 p.m. - United Methodist Church

(Free will donation)

Street Dance at the Dog House Bar
8:00 p.m. - featuring Jake Gill

FIREWORKS OISPLAY

STARTS AT DUSK
PLEASANT VIEW PARK
JULY 4TH

o FOLLOW *DUNLAP IOWA" ON FACEBOOK

EMAIL DUNLAPDCDC@GMAIL.COM FOR MORE INFO.

I0WA

JULY 4TH

Fun Run/Walk
8:00 a.m. - Dunlap City Park

Parade
10:30 a.m. - Kiddie Parade

(Lineup at the Dunlap Post Office in advance)
11:00 a.m. - Parade Begins

Games and Activities
12:00 - 3:00 p.m. - Dunlap City Park

$15 Wristbands for unlimited fun

Silver Fox Auto Show

8:00 a.m. - Registration

{Across Hwy 30 from Town and Country)

Registration is FREE! Pre-register to get a reserved spot!
**Good will offering goes towards scholarships!

Car show starts immediately following the parade!

More Opportunities for Fun
Dunlap Golf Club is open on the 4th!
Dunlap Pool is open from 1:00 - 3:00 p.m.
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DUNLAP COMMUNITY FOUNDATION
PLANTS THE SEED

One thing is certain... a thriving community cannot exist
without a steady avenue of funding for local programs
and projects. Through history, Dunlap has done a
tremendous job of fundraising and grant writing for : ]
various purposes. But our town has the potential to nlap Community Foundation

benefit greatly from a more constant and perpetual ; ¥ 408 US-30 -
funding source. A Dunlap,.1A 51529

onate by mailing a check to:

Once initially established, the Dunlap Community i Questions?
Foundation will act as a central hub for charitable (e
giving within the Dunlap area.

Community foundations have the ability to offer funds
to support the needs of the communities they serve.
Possible areas of support include education and human
services, town beautification, recreation opportunities,
and business entrepreneurship assistance.

1. GIFT

Donations are collected and form the principal.

“THe PAYOFF.

g. INVEST - -
The principal is protected, invested and grows.
THE GOAL IS THAT WITHIN THE NEXT
3. GRANT 5 YEARS, THE DUNLAP
Once generously established, a portion of the fund's COMMUNITY FOUNDATION HAG BUILT

value is distributed annually ongoing. ~ UP ENDUGH PRINCIPAL TO START
. RCCEPTING GRANT APPLICATIONS
AND FUNDING PROJECTS/PROGRANS.
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) oA ;\P COMMUNITY FOUN

4 COUNTY FAIRGROUNDS
DUNLAP, IOWA

DOORS OPEN: 4:00 P.M.
AUCTION: 5:00 P.M.
BAND STARTS: 8:30 P.M.

'N““-o e .
—

ifl’

= ..,\_.'M'.' T o

$100 / Couple Includes:
-Admission to Event
-Wide Array of Food Stations
-Free DOrinks during Auction

Concert by: Pet Rock, 70s Tribute Band

Contact: Jon Schaben, (712) 263-0755
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THE “BAD DOG” IS BACK UP ON
HIGHWAY 30

For years, a very large depiction of a little girl holding
a shredded teddy bear, pouting next to a dalmatian,
has stood next to Highway 30 south of Dunlap. Over
time, this huge piece of roadside art became a
recognizable landmark and brought a "welcome
home" feeling to many.

More recently, due to its deteriorating state, the
piece had to be taken down. Mike "Space" Schwery
initiated a campaign to fundraise and bring a new
version of the same art installation back to the area.

lill Schaben, DCDC, and Schwery did a quick internet
search and were successful in finding the original
artist, John Cerney. John emailed back pretty quickly
and was very interested in the project.

By the end of May, "Space" had raised the money, and
the artist reinstalled the project on the north side of
Dunlap, along Hwy 30. Cerney repainted it in
California and drove for three days to bring it back to
life.

-._..&‘

-
-

- History of the Installation -

When we reached out to John more recently, on March 18, 2025, here is
what he said:

“People in Dunlap may have forgotten, but there was actually another
mural on that same spot a few years prior to the 'Crying Little Girl'
being placed there. In 1997, | persuaded my friend Richard Hein to get
his dad to let me place a mural on his corn field. | wanted to display my
cutout paintings in other places besides California. The original mural
was of a domestic scene -- a husband hanging a painting while his
wife directs him; plus the family dog. | told Gerry that | would only
place the mural there for a year or two, and then haul it back to
California. | actually sold it to a frame shop in my hometown of
Salinas, CA. Gerry was sad about the mural leaving, as it was
becoming a landmark in the area. | thought, what the heck...| would
leave the dog, but paint something else in the same spot where the
husband was. | came up with the crying little girl, who is upset
because the family dog has ripped her teddy bear to shreds. Whether
it made sense or not, it just became a part of the landscape.”

“So, it was actually in 1999 when | came out to haul back the original
mural and install the crying little girl. The Dalmatian was really too
small in relation to the little girl, so if | were to paint another one, |
would correct that, and probably have him/her hanging his head in
shame!”
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MORE IMPROVEMENTS (AND MORE
PICKLEBALL) AT CITY PARK AND
POOL

The Dunlap Grants Committee saw a need to enhance
the Dunlap Community Swimming Pool with two new
shade structures. "We have an amazing swimming
pool,” said Jill Schaben, Executive Director of DCDC,
“but there is no shade offered. Many parents end up
sitting right against the bathhouse trying to find shade!"

The new shade structures offer protection and relief
from the sun's harmful UV rays! Pool-goers are already
taking full advantage of the shade offered! "l was at the
pool a few times very recently, and many people were
using and complimenting the new structures!"

The shades were purchased with funding from the
Dean J. King Grant and they were installed by the City of
Dunlap workers, Tony Warnock, Matt Koski and Ryan
Donscheski. Greg Brasel loaned a skidloader auger and
a bucket fabricated to help pour cement.

The City workers also assembled and installed two new
benches at the basketball court and six new benches
inside the pool bathhouse. These benches were
purchased with funding from the Harrison County
Community Foundation!

A basketball backboard was accidentally broken
recently, and the City of Dunlap purchased and
replaced it.

Future plans for the park include extending the chain
link fence on the north side of the court taller, installing
light posts to the basketball court and adding a second,
independent pickelball court. "Greg Brasel's bid was
accepted for pouring the concrete for the new
pickleball court. We hope to have it poured very soon,"
said Schaben. "We also want to surface it to match the
basketball court, but that will be a phase two project
because we need to find more funding.”

e,
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PLANTING TREES CONTINUES TO BE A FOCUS
IN THE COMMUNITY AND SCHOOL DISTRICT

Trees are crucial for both the environment and human well-being,
playing vital roles in cleaning air and water and supporting human
health and communities.

In 2024, DCDC and the BV PTO helped the Boyer Valley Elementary find
sponsors to purchase 20 trees. These trees were planted by Tremel
Nursery around the perimeter of the school in Dow City. The Elementary
shared photos of how beautiful the trees looked the following Spring on
their social media page.

With funding from the Silver Fox Foundation, in 2025 DCDC and the City
of Dunlap worked together to scout locations for ten more trees to be
planted in the Dunlap City Park.

The Silver Fox Foundaiton also took the iniative to plant more evergreen
trees near Dunlap's Historic Wax Nativity.

Photos clockwise: A beautiful tree is flowering at Boyer Valley Elementary. | Several evergreen
trees were planted by Tremel Mursery near the Historic Wax Nativity.

Background: Ron Tremel of Tremel Nursery prepares to dig holes to plant trees with his auger
attachment at the Dunlap City Park.
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SPOTLIGHT ON NON-PROFIT:
THE DUNLAP SENIOR CENTER

The Dunlap Senior Center has been a hub of excitement in recent months,
with new leadership, seasonal parties and pending remodel work.

“The Senior Center is a happening place these days," shared lill Schaben,
DCDC Executive Director. “| would urge anyone, of any age, to stop in and
check out all of the things they're doing and ask about all of the projects
they have planned in the coming months. You will be amazed!"

With Director Diane Smith, and Assistant Director Jan Roberts at the helm,
the meals and tasty treats are truly next level. The monthly menu can be
viewed on the Dunlap Senior Center's Facebook page and on the Dunlap
website, DunlaplA.com, by clicking on “Live in Dunlap > Dunlap Senior
Center."

The Senior Center officers are Patty Mumm, President; Rick Rannels, Vice
President; Rory Conrad, Secretary; and Rose Thompson, Treasurer. The newly
elected President has hit the ground running, navigating water main issues,
encouraging the Center to convert one restroom to make it
handicapped-accessible, and address issues with the floor sloping.

The Center has been bustling with fun seasonal parties. With the help of
Sponsor, Angels Home Health Care Rep. McKenna Murphy, they have hosted
an Easter Party, Mother's Day Tea Party, and Father's Day Party. Dunlap
Specialty Care Activities Director, Jackson Thomsen, was also on hand to
assist with some of the fun and festivities.

(Continued on the next page.)
Photos clockwise: A brand new stove, vent, and pots and pans the Center was able to purchase
with the help of many generous donors. | Myrlen Hein constructed a gorgeous wood stove top cover
for the new induction stove. The wood for this piece was donated by Dunham Hardwoods. | Sarah
Thies Reinig decorated the front windows with adorable paper plate flowers. | Bev Narouth and Judy

Ronk enjoy Bingo and fun hats made out of gift wrap at the Maother's Day Party sponsored by Angels
Home Health Care.
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With Dunlap’s main street under reconstruction, visitors to the Senior
Center are currently using the alley-side entrance. Tony and Connie
Casperson power-washed the exterior walls on the backside of the
building and filled cracks and crevices in the cinder blocks. Jim and
Patty Mumm repaired gutters and vents in the eaves of the building.

A mural was painted with paint that was recycled from previous
murals and sample paint donated by Dunlap Lumber and Home

Supply.

A stunning garden that was initiated by Lois Anderson already exists
near the rear-side of the building, and it has been further enhanced
with donated flowers and stepping stones.

Tony Casperson fabricated a metal ramp and rail to allow for safer
entry on the alley-side entrance, and Cogdill Farm Supply moved a
concrete bench so people could sit as they wait to be picked up.

A dry erase board was ordered and installed by Patty Mumm so that
the Senior Center could track and publish all the individuals who
donate their time, talents and money to the Center each month. The
facility continues to welcome more and more visitors at their monthly
events, bi-weekly coffee times, and daily meals. All are welcome and
encouraged to visit the Dunlap Senior Center and see what it has to
offer.

Photos counter-clockwise: The ramp fabricated by Tony Casperson has made the rear
entrance to the building much safer. | A microwave cart was donated by Rory Conrad to help
with storage in the kitchen area. | The "famous” seasonal tree is decorated for Memorial Day.
It has also been decorated for Christmas, Valentine's Day, Easter and Mother's Day. | The
bright new mural on the backside of the building helps visitors know which building is the
Senior Center.
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BENCHES ARE RELOCATED IN PREP FOR MAIN STREET RECONSTRUCTION

With the help of Ethan Sandvold, Austin Schaben, and Kyle Wadsworth, of
the Dunlap Livestock Auction, the community was able to remove
crumbling benches and picnic tables at Dunlap's Peoples' Park and replace
them with ones in good shape, relocated from Main Street.

Meanwhile, Renea Anderson of the Harrison County Development
Corporation, assisted multiple communities within Harrison County
simultaneously by helping us relocate planters and trash receptacles from
Dunlap's main street to other towns within in the county.

"With a plan to update all of our main street
furnishings with black metal ones, we had
unsponsored stone planters and trash cans that
we did not need anymore,” said Jill Schaben.

"Renea reached out with a great idea, to sell our
items to other towns for a small cost. This kept the
furnishings out of the landfill, benefitted the small
towns that purchased them, and gave Dunlap a
little money to put towards park improvements.

Stay tuned as the construction project advances.
We can't wait to see how fresh Main Street looks
with new sidewalks, light posts, and new black
furnishings."

Special thank you to Renea Anderson of HCDC and
the Dunlap Livestock Auction!
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FLOWERS ENHANCE DUNLAP, WITH THE HELP OF
VOLUNTEERS

Recently, Boyer Valley Agriculture students, under the director of Mrs.
Chelsea Schroeder, planted flowers in the planters at the Dunlap City Park.
These flowers were donated by the FFA, following their annual greenhouse
plant sale.

The Dunlap Flower Club, led by Sue Nemitz, continues to be instrumental in
enhancing our community with stunning arrays of plants and flowers. This
year, the Flower Club purchased plants and flowers locally, from Wendt's
Pots and Posies and planted them at Peoples' Park and the Dunlap Pocket
Park. There are very few planters on Main Street this year, due to the Main
Street sidewalk reconstruction project.

New, black metal planters are being fabricated at Petersen Manufacturing
in Denison, with flag holders for the Avenue of Flags.

Volunteers from the Flower Club continue to maintain landscaping at the
Railroad Heritage Stairs and flower beds at Pleasant View Park. It's a tall
order and we are so appreciative of all the time, talent and energy that
this club gives to the Dunlap community.

If you are interested in helping or donating to the Dunlap Flower Club,
please contact Sue Nemitz at (712) 269-4326.
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BV PTO COMPLETES ITS FIRST
YEAR

The Boyer Valley Parent Teacher Organization is a
volunteer association that works exclusively on
behalf of BV students and teachers through the
cooperative efforts of parents and school staff.
Already within their first year of existence, the
PTO has made tremendous strides in supporting
BV Schools.

They have hosted winter hat and glove drives,
placed free feminine products in restrooms
throughout the high school, worked with local
businesses to develop welcome bags of goodies
for families new to the school district, helped line
up more than fifty readers for the BV Elementary
Guest Reader program, hosted multiple
fundraisers including two trivia nights,
purchased gifts for new teachers, organized
meals for BV staff during Parent Teacher
Conferences, funded a program to bring
Crawford County Conservation to give
demonstrations at the Boyer Valley Elementary,
distributed Hostess treats during Homecoming
week, had a float in the Homecoming Parade,
sold cotton candy at BV football games, and
more!
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RED, WHITE AND BLUE ALL OVER TOWN

Photos Clockwise -

Joyce Cogdill, Carol Reynods, and Jan Roberts,
representatives of the Dunlap Scouts sprucing up the flags
and crosses that are placed near veterans' graves in the
Dunlap Cemetery. A total of 610 crosses and flags are
installed each year for Memaorial Day!

The Dunlap LED Sign promotes a message on Memorial Day,
reminding those passing by to remember and honor the men
and women who sacrificed their lives for our great nation.

Flags at the cemetary, installed by the Dunlap American
Legion Post 224 wave beautifully during the Legion's
Memorial Day Cemerony, where individuals took time to
remember our nation's fallen heroes.

Dunlap's American Legion also organizes the Avenue of
Flags, a subsciption program that encourages American
flags to fly all over town during patriotic holidays.

Background -
The City of Dunlap workers installed flags on the Main Street
light posts.

To learn more about the Avenue of Flags, go to DunlaplA.com, Click on “City of Dunlap” > “Forms and Info."
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THIRD YEAR OF COMMUNITY GARDEN

The Dunlap Community Garden was initiated in 2023 by the following
members of Boyer Valley Girl Scouts Troop 163: Hope Beeck, Hazel
Gilflores, Sophia Malone and Ava VanHouten, led by Lynnette Dunham. The
garden was a project the girls chose to pursue to earn their Girl Scouts
Silver Award, which is the highest award a Girl Scout Cadette (6th-8th
grader) can earn. The girls spent a year and a half completing this project.

To learn more about the Community Garden, go to DunlaplA.com, Click on “Live in Dunlap” > “Community Garden."

TEES AND TINIS HOSTS VERY SUCCESSFUL INITIAL FUNDRAISER

A new organization, "Dunlap Tees and Tinis," was announced in March. This group hosted a Tees & Tinis Ladies Night event in
May with a mission of creating a fun, inclusive and empowering experience for women in the Dunlap community. They donated
a percentage of their proceeds back to the Dunlap Golf Course to promote Ladies Nights ongoing.

The remaining proceeds were donated to the
Boyer Valley PTO, with a goal to donate to a
different nonprofit organization each year.

The event included hors d'oevres, drinks and
socializing, as well as free jukebox time and
many interactive games like Heads and Tails.
The evening concluded with Live Music by Pat
Conrad.

This group has additional events planned in
the coming months (see the next page.)
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Dunlap Golf Course / / Tees & Tinis presents:

LLadies Night Zvents

Golf Cart Races - Gambling Night

Come play the fun Golf Cart Races game we
played at our Tees & Tinis event! $1 bets

June

24

Starting at 7:00pm

Wine Tasting Experience
Come sample wines that pair delectably with food choices
from the golf course.

July

29

Pricing and more information will be posted at a later date.

August Charcuterie Board Class / / Grazing
: Come take a charcuterie board making class with Jenny with B
26 Rooted!! Not your style? Just come and graze on the food she

brought!

More information & sign up will be posted at a later date.

Last Ladies Night Extravaganza'

Come play golf for the last ladies night of 2025! At different tee
boxes we will have different activites/games to play!

Sep.

S50
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BV YOUTH ORG KNOCKS IT OUT OF THE PARK

Photos Counter-Clockwise
Craig Miller, Jake Schaben and Ben Hansen finished the inside of the
shed with plywood.

Ray Ohl, Calvin Wood, and Logan Nemmers installed the safety tubing
on Fields B and C.

A custom 34' x 34" drop shade was installed by MohrShade at the
request of the City of Dunlap to offer shade and protection for
spectators.

DCDC designed field signs for the three field sponsars.

== Elite Ag
\ = [insurance
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UPDATES MADE TO DISC GOLF COURSE AT PLEASANT VIEW PARK

The Disc Golf Course at Pleasant View Park that was originally installed by Devin Kline in 2014, was recently retivalized with
new metal posts and a new metal course map.

Through the years, the elements took their toll on the course. The original hole signs were broken, faded and missing. The
Dunlap Grants Committee received funding from an Aureon Grant, and paired it with funding obtained from the sale of
“Dam"-themed t-shirts. The new posts were purchased from Dunlap Lumber and were modified by Myrlen Hein. The City of
Dunlap installed the new signs and map.

Photos Counterclockwise: One of the original sign posts. | A new metal sign post
with a QR code for the UDisc app. | A new map that was installed this year. | The
Kline boys next to the original map they installed in 2014.

PAR 3

el
. 11

——

KEEP SCORE
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Qg i preontifirs ot Jof
JOIN'US FOR DUNLAP COMMUNITY

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!

Monday, July 7th- Thursday, July |0th

St. Patrick's Parish Center
5:50pm-/:15pm
Grades PK-6th invited!
We will be serving a meal
each night.

Take children on an incredible underwater adventure
where they'll experience the eternal, boundless love of
God. At Scuba VBS, children will be submerged in the

| ¥ Word and uncover the true essence of living water!
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Iit's A Girl!

-Hannah Avery Smith-
Congrats Joe & Carmen
| —

Did you know?

You can purchase space for a hirthday or
anniversary/congratulatory-type message
on Dunlap's new LED sign!

HAPPY/9TH#
\BIRTHDAY
ELLIC MURPHY!

Personal messages require prior approval
from the sign manager and must be paid for
in advance. The cost of personal messages
is $25/day. And a NEW option -- for $10 more
--you can also add a photo to your message!

HAPPY 50TH
BIRTHDAY
MATT KoSKI!

The message will be displayed at a
15-second interval as part of the sign
rotation. The number of other displays in the
sign rotation varies on any given day. Money

Personal messages acquired from personal message will be put

are $25/Day towards future maintenance of the sign.
NEW OPTION: -
Add a photo to Request a personal message by emailing
your message for DunlapDCDC@gmail.com
$10 more!

Did you know?
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NEW DOIGE WILDLIFE AREA

Harrison County Conservation Board's latest acquisition and
19th park is the Doidge Wildlife Area near Dunlap. It was
purchased from Jim and Cathy Doidge in a partnership with the
lowa Natural Heritage Foundation. A grant was also awarded
from the Harrison County Community Foundation for this
project. While Jim lives in northwest lowa, his childhood home
was adjacent to this property and he wanted to have it available
to the citizens of Harrison County to enjoy. It has 40 acres of
timber that is open to recreation such as mushroom hunting,
hiking, and hunting for small game, turkeys, and deer. A parking
lot is on site.

Doige Wildlife Area
3200 111st St
Dunlap

1401 Eaton St

Dunlap, IA

2 Beds / 3 Bath
2,234 sq ft.

Realty One Group Sterling
(712) 592-0223

ALIOH

3818 150th St

Dunlap, IA

4 Beds / 2 Bath
212 sq ft.

Realty One Group Sterling
(712) 592-0223
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COMMERCIAL SPACE FOR LEASE IN DUNLAP

.

124 1/2 IOWA AUE 605 I0WA AUE

Contact Judy Schoenherr Contact Dede Sullivan
(712) 269-0769 (712) 263-0875

THANK YOU

As Dunlap’'s Main Street undergoes

parking, curb and sidewalk
reconstruction, we appreciate the
patience of our local businesses
and patrons! Hang in there --
it will all be worth it in the end!

707 10WA RUE

Contact Jayne Klein
(712) 592-0346
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70724

Gold Level Donors ($1,000+)
City of Dunlap

Classic Leather Inc.

Cogdill Farm Supply

Community Bank

Dunlap Lumber and Home Supply
Fouts Funeral Home

Silver Level Donors ($500+)

Dunlap Livestock Auction
Elite Ag Insurance

Empire Land & Cattle
Ettleman's Town & Country Store*

20795

Gross and Co.

M&)J Heating and Air, LLC*
The Town and Country Store
United Bank of lowa

Sam and Sue Coagdill

SSNS Farms LLC

GLC Beef*

Klein Senior Insurance
Nutrien

Schaben Real Estate

Ben and Margo Hansen
Steve and Jenny Puck
Jay and Lynn Randall
Jim and Cindie Schaben
Doug Stockstad

Mary Ellen Young

Sullivan Supply

Matt and Tammy Burkhart*
Larry and Deb Heller

Jay and Kris Petersen

Baldwin Electric

Bonsall TV & Appliance

CHI

Dairy Sweet

Dunlap Golf Course

Edward Jones Financial

John’s Body Repair*

Lincoln Highway Animal Hospital*

Basic Level Donors

CRF Consulting
Crossroads Wine & Spirits*
The Dog House Bar & Grill*
Dunlap Post Office, Terry Branstad
Hair by Megan Hanigan*
The Hair Station

Harrison County REC
Hoffman Insurance
Horizon Physical Therapy
Malone Bulldozing

Rockin K Solutions
Sullivan Seed

Total Look Salon*

Wendt's Pots & Posies
Wild Daisy Bridal

Fonley Allen

Mike and Geri Andersen
Mo and Sharon Barry*

John and Kami Behrendt
Nick and Darcy Behrendt
Francis and Treva Block
Dan and Connie Brasel
Mark and Donna Brasel

*‘NEW MEMBER!

McCord Seed Store Inc.
Smitty's Grocery

Twin Valley Vet Clinic

David Behrendt®

Gale Bonsall

Frank & JoEtt Cogdill

Pat and Joyce Cogdill*

Corey and Ashley Donscheski*
Bart and Emily Falkena®

Tim and Jennifer Grote*

Nick and Lindsey Braun
Bob and Shelly Buresh
Evie Cline

Robert and Janel Cogdill*
Tim and Sue Cogdill

Todd and Sabrina Cogdill
Barb Corey

Lila Corey

Bob and Karen Donscheski
Terry and Kay Donscheski
Josh and Julie Elder

Molly Franken®

John and Karen Giovanetti
Jim and Deb Greenwood
John and Katie Hanigan
Myrlen and Susan Hein
Deb Hull

Sandra Iversen

Michael and Bridgit Jolkowski
John and Jayne Klein

Paul Klein

Sheldon and Deb Koski
John and Kaley Lehan
Mike and Mary Lehan
Chris and Kara Marlowe

Dick and Lyn Hanigan

Jon and Courtney Lee*
Denny and Linda Lehan
Mark and Sue Nemitz
Frank and Joanne Oppold
Dewey and Janine Petersen
Shane and Beth Reineke*
Bill and Tricia Roberts
Rollie and Beth Roberts
Joe and Beth Schaben”

Jake and Kim McAllister
Mark and Theresa McAllister
Jeremy and Katie Muff
Kenny and Roberta Mumm”*
Cathy Murphy

John Nielsen

Kevin and Lis Petersen

Virgil and Gretchen Peterson
Michael and Paula Riester
Scott and Mary Roberts
Gale Rockwell

Cody and Jill Schaben

Jay and Karla Schaben

Jon and Julie Schaben
Benjamin Schauer

Tyler and Andi Sharp*

Jim and Sue Stephens

Gail and Maureen Stessman
Greg and Lori Thomsen®

Lois Thompson

William and Sandra Wadsworth
Rollie and Patty Weis”

Louis and Jolene Wessling
Roger and Mary Jane Zehner





